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Subject: Proposed Comprehensive Plan

From: Susan Douglas  
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 4:30 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed Comprehensive Plan 

To the Planning Commission: 

I am a 26-year resident of Ann Arbor and am extremely concerned by and upset to hear about the 
"Comprehensive Plan," which I only recently learned about.  Why have I and so many others just learned 
about this, a proposed huge change to our city?  The lack of transparency and the apparent driving role of 
people in real estate and development is extremely concerning.  I have read some of the criticisms of the 
plan, especially its impact on infrastructure and property taxes, as well as its minimal impact on 
affordable housing, and these are quite convincing.  You need to pause this and get more input and 
impartial, objective research.   

Sincerely, 

Susan J. Douglas  
Catharine Neafie Kellogg Professor 
Arthur F. Thurnau Professor 
Department of Communication and Media 
The University of Michigan 


